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Comments: Anchors and bolts are crucial to climbing safety and banning them in these areas will have major

impacts on climbing safety. Climbers will continue to use old anchors and bolts or attempt to tras climb routes

that have previously been bolted, leading to more injuries and a less safe sport overall. The climbing community

is very committed to limiting our environmental impact and typically extremely conscious of how we interact with

the outdoors. I understand where this legislation is coming from, but it's going to result in many more negatives

than positives.


